NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the County Commissioners Court of Austin County, Texas will hold a public
hearing at 9:00am on November 25, 2024 during its regularly scheduled meeting in the County
Courthouse located at 1 East Main Street, Bellville, Texas 77418.

Proposed Revisions to the Austin County Subdivision and Development Regulations.

The purpose of this public hearing is to discuss the proposed updates and comments to the proposed
revisions to the Austin County Subdivision and Development Regulations. All local citizens and any other
interested parties, governmental agencies, or groups are encouraged to comment.

The proposed regulations and other pertinent data will be available upon request at the Austin County
Courthouse beginning 30 days before the public hearing; please request time to review by contacting
the County Engineer.

Written statements may be submitted prior to or at the time of the hearing.




